
June 19, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. George Lardner 

The Washington Post 

1150 15th Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20071 

 

Dear George: 

 

I am enclosing copies of the subpoenas that have been served in which the matters are now considered 

closed.   

 

Please note the following: 

 

First, home addresses have been redacted in the enclosed subpoenas. 

 

Second, I have enclosed a subpoena for Pierre Finck, although it was never served.  Dr. Finck was 

deposed voluntarily. 

 

Third, in some instances subpoenas were served on cooperative witnesses at their request. 

 

Please do not hesitate to call me, if you have any follow-up questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director 

 

enclosures  


